
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 28th March 2025 (7 pages) 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to every year group in the green!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS AND ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to our Superstars Ada and Esme; our Handwriting Heroes Layla, Florrie, Hamish and Effie. 

Congratulations also to Alfie for receiving the Kindness Award, Charlie H for the Helping Hand Award 

and both Alice and Jessie for receiving the Perseverance Award. Well done to our Maths Whizzes 

Spencer and Jenny and our PE stars Laurie and Bertie. All children were given a special sticker and a 

duck to sit on their desk for the week. 

 

 
 

YEAR ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 100% 

YEAR 1 98% 

YEAR 2 100% 

YEAR 3 98% 

YEAR 4 95% 



 

PARENT MEETINGS 

Mrs Blythe, Mrs Wilkinson and I have really enjoyed meeting with parents this week. Thank you very 

much for taking the time to come and talk to us about your child/ren’s progress. As always, please 

do not hesitate to contact us if you have further queries or any concerns or indeed any celebrations 

about your child’s learning and development. 

 

 
ELVIS AND TUFFY THE READING BEARS 

The reading bears are really looking forward to going home with Olivia and Hugo A this weekend. 

 
 

The reading bears really enjoyed their weekend with Laurie and Esme! 

   
 



 

WATER SAFETY 

Well done to all the children in Years 1 to 4 who took part in the Water Safety session on Wednesday. 

Due to the school’s proximity to the river, this is a vital part of the children’s swimming education 

and they launched themselves enthusiastically into all the challenges including wearing clothes! 

There are more action shots on the website. 

 
HUMSHAUGH FIRST SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE 

Please join our private Facebook group to get useful updates, reminders and information about 

school life.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1564281494324194/ 

 

REQUEST FROM MISS OSBORNE 

If possible please could all children in Class 2 bring in a 2.5 litre bottle for Science on Tuesday 8th 

April. Thank you! 

 

PE KITS 

Please ensure children have their PE kits in school on Monday 31st March. 

The children in CLASS 2 are doing Invasion/Ball Games and the children in CLASS 3 are doing 

Hockey. Both classes will be outside for PE, weather permitting so please ensure they have trainers 

and a hoody as well as leggings/shorts and t-shirt. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1564281494324194/


FUNDRAISER 

Our Y1-4 ‘Nearly New Bring and Buy Sale’ is next Friday. From Monday you can send in a small 

number of nearly new toys or games in a carrier bag. Please do not feel obliged to send anything in, 

however we hope to have at least one item per pupil (40 pupils) so they can spend their token. 

 

If possible, please make a small donation via Parentpay-minimum £1 and maximum £10. 

All children will have the chance to choose at least one item from the sale regardless of donation. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

CELEBRATING EXTRA CURRICULAR PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please let Mrs Long know if your child/ren take part in extra-curricular clubs and activities and 

achieve awards or prizes. We would love to celebrate and share their efforts and successes. 

 

 
 

 



ESAFETY INFORMATION 

www.nationalcollege.co.uk/parent guides 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nationalcollege.co.uk/parent


DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 1st April:  Baby and Toddler Group-9.30-11.00am 

Friday 4th April:  Y1-4 ‘Nearly New Bring and Buy Sale’-see poster above 

Tuesday 8th April:  Be You-Friendship Sessions-Reception to Year 4 

    Baby and Toddler Group-9.30-11.00am 

Thursday 10th April:  Easter Service-St. Peter’s Church-9.30am-Whole school-everyone welcome 

Friday 11th April:  Last day of Spring 2-Break up for Easter 

Monday 28th April:  Summer 1 starts 

Monday 5th May:  Bank Holiday-School closed 

Wed14th-Fri 16th May:  Y4 Residential-Robinwood 

Friday 23rd May:  Last day of Summer 1 

Monday 2nd June:  Summer 2 starts 

Thursday 5th June:  Y1-4 Summer trip to Alnwick Gardens and Lilidorei-more info to follow! 

Tuesday 10th June:  Be You-Resilience sessions 

Friday 18th July:  Last day of term-break up for Summer! 

 

 



 

 

 

 


